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Hello government leaders in Ontario,
 
I am reaching out to ask for your support of the StandforCanada campaign, which calls on local
leaders to take a Team Canada approach to trade and tariffs—working together from coast to coast
to coast, to defend our country's economic interests. Please find my letter attached.
 
I strongly encourage you to stand with us and lend your voice to this important cause.
 
To support the campaign and showcase your participation on social media, collateral is provided to
help highlight your support, which you can find on the website.
 
Together, through collective action, our local governments can remain a key pillar of strength for
the future.
 
Thank you for your leadership and your continued commitment to a prosperous Canada.

Sincerely,

Patrick Brown, Mayor of Brampton
 

If you would rather not receive future communications from City of Brampton, let us know by clicking here.
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